

Wood End Primary School Wood Street

Executive Headteacher: Mr E P S May B.A. (Hons) N.P.Q.H Head of School: Mrs C Hadley B.E.d (Hons) N.P.Q.H

Wood End Warwickshire CV9 2QL

Tel: 01827 872237

'Rich opportunities and memorable experiences'

Email: admin2023@welearn365.com Website: www.woodend.eschools.co.uk

30th September 2016

Dear Parents,

Harvest Assembly

Our harvest assembly will take place at 2.30 pm on Monday 17th October. It will be led by Reverend John who is also a Governor at Wood End. The choir will also sing a number of Harvest songs.

After meeting with the school council today, it was decided that due to the increasing number of people becoming homeless and poverty levels rising, the school would support 'The Atherstone Food Bank'. We are therefore asking all children to bring in an item of nonperishable food (tins, bottles, jars etc) for our harvest collection by Monday, 17th October at the latest. We will be tallying the number of items brought from each class and the class with the most items will win a prize. Items may be brought in this week or on the day.

Parents are welcome to come along and join us for our assembly and we look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

C. Harel

Mrs Carolyn Hadley













